
 
  

January 24, 2022 

 

Mayor & Council  

 

Dear Mayor & Council,   

Re: West Vancouver Place for Sport    

On behalf of the Board of Education for West Vancouver Schools, I would like to extend our thanks and 
congratulations on the recent announcement of your pledge to complete the West Vancouver Place for 
Sport project.  We share your commitment to excellence in education and sport and know this amazing 
community asset will be used by generations of our students and families.  

We are looking forward to continuing to work together as this project gets built.  It is heartening to see 
the commitment of the hundreds of donors in the community who share the goal of a first-class sports 
facility.  We know the power that sport can have on children, and we applaud your perseverance and 
commitment.  

Thank you again for your commitment to this project that will directly benefit the students of West 
Vancouver and the larger community.    

   

Sincerely,  

  

Carolyn Broady, Chair  

West Vancouver Board of Education  

   

    

  cc:      West Vancouver Board of Education  
             West Vancouver Schools District Leadership Team  
             West Vancouver District Parent Advisory Council  
             West Vancouver Administrators’ Association  
             West Vancouver Teachers’ Association  

 West Vancouver Municipal Employees’ Association 


